Dr. Meredith J. Sprunger 215 N. Slate St. Oulver, Indiana

Dear Dr. Sprunger:

Thank you for your suggestions about my Paper. I suppose if there is a request for this Paper, it will be mimeographed later on, and be available.

I think your note about the Urantla Book and the churches was very good. I would suggest that if you have a duplicate you will send us a few copies that Miss Rowley might have in her files for use now and then.

I was very happy to learn how your church election came out. You really have had better luck with the "brethren" than I ever thought you would have. I am glad things have turned out as they have.

Thanking you again for your helpful suggestions, I am

Sincerely,

William S. Sadler

WSS/ar